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Notice of Change/Withdrawal

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:

25-4.003: Definitions
NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with

subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 40 No. 157, August 13, 2014 issue of the Florida

Administrative Register.
Based upon comments made by the staff of the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee, the Commission

approved the rule with the following changes:

Subsections (9) and (31) of Rule 25-4.003 are changed as follows:

(6) €9 “Company,” “Telecommunications Company,” or “Telephone Company. 5~ er=Uiitity- These terms may be
used interchangeably herein and shall mean “telecommunications company” as defined in Section 364.02(13)H),

F.S.
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